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Sergeant's (R)

Flea soap for dogs

Kills Fleas, Cleans & Soothes, Contains Lanolin

Guarantee:

Pyrethrins.....................................0.05%
Piperonyl butoxide..............................0.1%
N-Octyl bicycloheptene dicarboximide...........0.17%

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 21406   P.C.P. ACT.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

85 g

WITH SOAP DISH

Sergeant's (R)
FLEA SOAP FOR DOGS

KILLS FLEAS - CLEANS AND SOOTHES SKIN

Improved cleaning, easy rinsing Dog Shampoo Bar with Lanolin
Moisturizer and Humectant.  This extraordinary formula was
created to serve the special moisturizing and conditioning needs
of a pesticidal soap.  Rich, dense lather provides a conditioning
luster and moisturizing lubrication of dry hair, rinses easily,
helps reduce tangles and matting.  Aids in afterbath combing and
brushing.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS
HAZARDS TO HUMANS AND DOMESTIC ANIMALS

PRECAUTION: Harmful if swallowed or absorbed through the skin. 
May cause eye irritation.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin or
clothing.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water after handling.

FIRST AID TREATMENT



If swallowed: Drink 1 or 2 glasses of water and induce vomiting. 
Call a physician.

If in eyes: Flush with plenty of water.  Get medical attention if
irritation persists.

If on skin: Wash with plenty of soap and water.

Made in U.S.A.

CONAGRA®
PET PRODUCTS CANADA

CAMBRIDGE, ONT.  N1T 1J4

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Wet pet thoroughly.  Lather dog with soap and rinse.  Relather,
working soap against the lay of hair until lather reaches skin. 
After 5-10 minutes rinse and towel dry.  Repeat weekly to
maintain pet comfort and soft bath-fresh coat.  Do not use on
nursing females or puppies under 8 weeks of age.  Consult
veterinarian for use on pregnant animals.  Do not use on sick
animals.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL:

Store in cool, dry place.  Do not reuse empty container.  Discard
in trash.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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